
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce a new opportunity for families of children 

attending Danemill Primary School and those in the local area! Starting 

Wednesday, 14th May, we will be launching a new Stay and Play group from 

our newly developed site at Danemill.  

This fun and educational group will run every Wednesday from 10:30 AM to 12:00 PM, it’s 

designed to give children the chance to explore the outdoors, engage in nature-based play, and 

learn about the environment in a safe and nurturing space. Our sessions are inclusive of those 

with SEMH and SEND and are ran by qualified primary school teachers with over 10 years of 

experience.  

What can your child expect? 

• Outdoor learning: Children will be encouraged to engage with nature through fun, hands-

on activities. 

• Nature play: Whether it’s collecting leaves, creating natural art, or simply exploring the 

wonders of the outdoors, nature will be the foundation of our activities. 

• Crafts: Children will have the opportunity to unleash their creativity and make nature-

inspired crafts. 

• Develop gross motor skills: Children can use their imagination to build an obstacle 

course where they can balance, jump and climb.  

• Growing produce: The group will have a focus on growing and understanding where food 

comes from, with hands-on experiences in planting and caring for various plants. 

• Learning about the environment: Through play and activities, children will learn valuable 

lessons about sustainability and caring for the planet. 

 

The cost is £8.50 per child, and we’re pleased to offer a sibling discount for families with 

more than one child attending. This is a wonderful chance for your child to connect with nature, 

develop new skills, and have fun in a relaxed, outdoor environment. Spaces are limited, so don’t 

miss out on this fantastic opportunity! 

To book a place please visit our website www.rsgrow.co.uk, follow us on Facebook or Instagram, 

or if you have any questions, please contact either Jess or Laura on the contact details below. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to Ready, Set, Grow. 

Jess- admin@rsgrow.co.uk  Laura- rsgrow@rsgrow.co.uk  

We hope to hear from you soon, 

Many thanks, 

Ready, Set Grow  
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